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CLOSING CEREMONY MAKE A WISH FOR THE FUTURE EACMFS 2018

The closing ceremony of EACFMS 2018 will be an inspiring gathering in which on one hand we will look back at our
history by honoring one of the founding fathers of our specialty and, on the other hand, we will also celebrate our
future.

Commemoration prof. dr. Hugo Obewegeser

Prof. Dr. Bruce Macintosh and Prof. Dr. Dr.Joachim Obwegeser will start with a commemoration of Prof. Dr. Dr. Hugo
Obwegeser, who passed away on the 2nd of September 2017. Since he was the patriarch of orthognathic surgery,
we will of course also celebrate his legacy, where the most of us still benefit from on a daily basis.

Wishes for the Future

From our history, we will make a leap to the future. Seven passionate colleagues will share their wishes for the future
with us. Wishes that will not just concern maxillofacial surgery, but may consider personal aspirations, creative goals,
visionary concepts and cultural changes.

You will be inspired by colleagues from all over Europe, from different generations: Gabriele Millesi (Austria), Julie
Deferm (Belgium), Domenico Scopellitti (Iltay), Shankeeth Vinayahalingam (Switzerland), Reha Kisnisci (Turkey), Stefan
Lundgren (Sweden), Klaus-Dietrich Wolff (Germany) and Jean-Paul Meningaud (France) will take us to their ideal
future.

Musical inspiration

Naturally an inspiring session about the past and the future has to be supported by music. Therefore, a chamber
orchestra as well as a popband formed by Maxillofacial Surgeons will perform iconic music, from The Rolling Stones to
Handel, from Pachelbell to Michael Jackson.

Make a Wish Panoramic Sponsor Fun Run
Finally, we can all put our gained energy in a 10km sponsor run through the beautiful scenery of Munich.

We hope you will join us in celebrating our history and our future!




